
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dress Code 2021-2022 

The following daily Dress Code is required for all 

students:   

➢ Shirts – L.C.S. uniform shirt is required, and 

MUST be tucked in.   

➢ Pants – may be long or short and are to be 

worn at the waist. Baggy style, cargo or 

overly large pants are not appropriate. Skirts 

on girls should be of modest length.  Pants 

and skirts are of solid color:  tan, black, grey, 

white or navy.   

➢ Belts – must be worn if the pants, shorts or 

skirts have belt loops.  

➢ Shoes should be comfortable of a safe 

design.  High heel shoes are not appropriate.  

Tennis shoes are acceptable.  (Flipflop / 

sandal type of shoes are not permitted.)   

➢ LCS jackets and LCS sweatshirts are the 

only acceptable jackets at Lighthouse.  Long 

sleeve shirts may be worn under uniform 

shirts if needed.   The LCS emblem must 

be showing at all times.   

➢ Students should be clean, neatly groomed 

and should remain in dress code until they 

leave the premises.  Hair must be of a natural 

hair color.  Please avoid use of 

perfume/cologne and after shave.   

➢ Jewelry, including earring, should not be 

excessive.  Gothic attire, ear gauges, facial 

piercing, teeth jewelry, grills and bandanas 

are not permitted.   
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Dear LCS Parents and Students, 

 

Welcome to a new school year!  I am Mrs. 

Riddle, the new director at Mandarin campus.  I 

have been with Lighthouse for a number of years 

and am so excited at what God is already doing 

at Lighthouse as we have begun the 2021-2022 

year.  Here’s a highlight of what we have done:  

We have gone over procedures in our planners, 

some you will find listed in this newsletter, and 

now we are reviewing concepts in each of our 

subjects.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to call.  I look forward to working with you and 

your child throughout the school year. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Riddle - Director 

 

 
The Lord is my strength and my song; he 
has given me victory.  This is my God, and I 
will praise him-my father’s God, and I will 
exalt him!  
 
            Exodus 15:2  
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